
March 5th Announcements  

-The dance team is looking for talented male and female dancers to join their 
competitive team next year. There is a mandatory informational meeting on 
March 19th at 3:30, and try outs will be held April 7-9. Pick up an application 
packet in the main office today, or download one from the team page on 
Jackson’s website. 

-The voiceless 2.0 forms are out on the student scoop. Get yours and fill it out 
soon they are due back to the student scoop by March 20th 

-The required consent forms for going to the state conference is due today.  If 
you do not have the forms you must see Mr. Wigre. 

-Attention all key clubbers! There is a meeting today in the library. See you all 
there because we have some important things to go over! 

-Attention Jackson Students! Come see the JHS robotics team, Jack in the Bot, as 
they compete in their first competition at Glacier Peak High School! It will be 
happening this Saturday and Sunday, March 7th and 8th, from 11am to 4pm. 
This is a fun, free event, open to everyone. This year’s theme is Recycle Rush, so 
come and watch our team’s robot that we were able to build in our amazing new 
machine shop. Our robot will compete with robots from other schools in high-
intensity matches, so please come see this exciting event! 

-Hi-Q team! Meet in Pollom’s room today after school to discuss our road to the 
playoffs!! Meeting starts at 2:10 so don’t be late!



March 2nd Announcements  

-All interested boys’ soccer players: Tryout’s have been rescheduled to Freedom 
Field from 2:30-5:30 Today through Wednesday. If you have any questions, 
please see Mr. Anderson in room C110 

-The dance team is looking for talented male and female dancers to join their 
competitive team next year. There is a mandatory informational meeting on 
March 20th, and try outs will be held April 7-9. Pick up an application packet in 
the main office today, or download one from the team page on Jackson’s 
website. 



February 27th Announcements  

-All interested boys’ soccer players: Tryout’s have been rescheduled to Freedom 
Field from 2:30-5:30 Monday through Wednesday. If you have any questions, 
please see Mr. Anderson in room C110 

-State Regional Basketball game Saturday night, 8pm at Everett Community 
College! Come out and support your district champion boys basketball team as 
they try to win and make it to the Tacoma Dome. It will be the #10 ranked 
Wolves against the state’s #4 ranked team, Issaquah. Let’s make it a green and 
black crowd, your support is appreciated! 

-Are you a Latino student? 
Are you looking for a fun club? 
Do you want to be more involved? 
Then come to JHS Latino Leadership club! You don’t need to speak any Spanish, 
all are welcome to join! 
Our first meeting will be next Wednesday, March 11th from 2:10 to 3:15 in Mrs. 
Reiman’s room in C101. 
Hope to see you there!



February 23rd Announcements  

-Are you looking for a job? 
Great Clips in Mill Creek and Lynnwood are hiring for a receptionist position at each 
location. Also, Doggy Haven Resort in Bothell is looking for students to hire for part 
time positions this summer. If you are interested in applying, please see Mrs. Allen in 
the Career Center. 

-The wrestling team closed out the season this weekend with the state tournament at 
the tacoma dome. In his second appearance at the state tournament, Cole anderson 
represented the Timberwolves well with a top 12 finish. Congratulations to Cole and 
the entire wrestling team on a great season. 

-Congratulations to our boys swim team who took home 10th place at State. Jon Cook 
took 9th in 200 Free and 3rd in 100 Breast 
Conner McGinnis took 7th in 100 Fly and 8th in 100 Back 
Ethan Forsberg took 21st in 200 IM and 14th in 100 Breast 
Bryan Phung took 16th in 100 Breast 
Jeremiah Tien took 19th in 500 Free and 17th in 200 IM 
Tarek Farouk took 19th in 100 Fly 
200 MR took 5th 
200 FREE Relay took 15th 
400 FREE Relay took 10th 
The boys also broke school records in the following: 
200 Medley Relay 
200 IM   
200 Free  
200 Free Relay 
100 Butterfly  
100 Breast 
400 Free Relay 

-The final postings for the TSA state conference is outside of room C-121. Please 
check to make sure all postings are correct. There will be a meeting this Tuesday 
for all students going to state. If you have questions see Mr. Wigre



February 20th Announcements  

-The Cocoon House assisted about 1500 local homeless youth in the Everett area last 
year.  
We have over 2,000 students attending Jackson High.  
So, if you think about it, if everyone donated something, the impact we could have on 
kids in your own community, in your own school, could be HUGE. 
So, bring home your hotel personal care items and donate them to the Cocoon House. 
Make it Jackson’s MONTH of LOVE 
Care and share 
Care about others and share what you easily have 
REMEMBER: We can't help everyone, but everyone can help someone. 

-Attention all Honor Society members! Sometime this week you will receive an 
invitation to induction, which will take place on February 26th at 7pm in the 
commons, parents are welcomed to come! Please join the chapter in celebrating your 
membership. 

-Attention senior guys! Mr. JHS forms are available on the student scoop. Start getting 
those filled out and turned in by March 6th which is just around the corner. 

-FCCLA had their regional competition last week  Every team earned Gold and can 
compete at state in March. Please congratulate these students if you see them- they 
worked hard on their projects and presentations!Samuel Main- Hospitality, Tourism 
and Recreation.Evan Johnson and Chantsamone Keomphay- Food Innovations. Paulina 
Pena, Momoka Kitatani, and Erica George- Illustrated Talk. Maren Davis, Anika 
McManamen, and Malina Walkush- Life Event Planning 
Tessa Locknane and Abby Hicks- Interior Design. Veronica Martinez and Kyle 
Hendrickson- Promote and Publicize FCCLA



February 19th Announcements  

-Starting on Friday, February 20, the doors that face the parking lot will be unlocked 
from 7:00-7:35 AM.   Please use the far left door at all entry points that face the parking 
lot.   If you have any questions, please ask Ms. Irtz Summers.  

-The Cocoon House assisted about 1500 local homeless youth in the Everett area last 
year.  
We have over 2,000 students attending Jackson High.  
So, if you think about it, if everyone donated something, the impact we could have on 
kids in your own community, in your own school, could be HUGE. 
So, bring home your hotel personal care items and donate them to the Cocoon House. 
Make it Jackson’s MONTH of LOVE 
Care and share 
Care about others and share what you easily have 
REMEMBER: We can't help everyone, but everyone can help someone. 

-Attention all Honor Society members! Sometime this week you will receive an 
invitation to induction, which will take place on February 26th at 7pm in the 
commons, parents are welcomed to come! Please join the chapter in celebrating your 
membership. 

-TSA registration is due today. If you have a problem with payment see Mr. Wigre 
today during lunch. It is critical that you deal with registration today. Make sure you 
are signed up for all events that you are competeing in. Today is the deadline. 

-Attention juniors and seniors, if you are participating in open campus this semester, 
the meeting to receive your sticker is next week. There have been a few hiccups and 
we apologize for the inconvenience. Keep listening to the announcements to hear 
what days the open campus stickers will be given out. 

-Attention senior guys! Mr. JHS forms are available on the student scoop. Start getting 
those filled out and turned in by March 6th which is just around the corner.



February 18th Announcements  

-TSA 
Manditory meeting on Wednesday after school. 
Check the current registration outside of room C-121. 
Check the individual events and the team events that you are in. 
Payment is due for going to state. 
Web design is due and flight edurance is due. 
 If you can not make the meeting or if you have question contact Mr. Wigre 

-Congratulations to the boys basketball team on their last second, overtime win 
in the semi-finals last Saturday against Cascade. The team plays in the district 
championship game Thursday night at 8pm at Everett Community College. Let’s 
pack the place with green and black as we go for our fifth district championship 
in a row! 

-At the regional wrestling tournament last weekend Cole anderson finished 
second place and qualified for the state tournament for the second year in a row. 
Wish Cole luck as he battles for a state medal this Friday and Saturday at the 
tacoma dome.
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